
 

Killerton - January 2024 
  

A belated Happy New Year. 
  
The Hatton household has had very busy time hence the tardiness in sending 
updates. Mostly holidays and travel interspersed with football matches and family 
events, but I won't bore you with those. 
  
There are just a few items of news from the Killerton arena. 
  
Rob Meakins managed to find the signs we had produced to accompany the trees 
we planted in 2010 in memory of Killertonions and St. Luke’s students no longer with 
us, and Sir Richard and Lady Anne and Jack and  Pat Goodall.  
  
Rob is hoping to have them placed by the trees.  
  
Taff is to be congratulated for having unerringly badgered initially Denise and then 
Rob to find them. 

 

   

     

 

I thought that all the photos of our years at Killerton had been discovered but I 
heard from Michael Shaw recently that he had been sorting through dusty boxes 
in his attic and had discovered some slides from that era.  
  
I have updated his “personal gallery” page so well worth a viewing, especially for 
our senior colleagues.  
  
I will be happy to add any names or comments to the page, and indeed to any 
other pages in the galleries. 

 

 

  



I have to confess, with all the travels and other commitments, I have not 
updated the website for a while - apart from Michael's page - however, for those 
who haven't checked in recently, there are some links on the front page to 
articles about Sir Richard that are worth reading. 

Whilst on the topic of links, for those with a Facebook account, there is a page 
dedicated to "Saint Luke's College Old Boys and Girls" 

  

Several Lukies, lead by Simon Whitehead, are arranging a 50th anniversary 
reunion in Exeter in 2025 primarily but not exclusively for those people who 
were at Luke's in 1975. 
  
Let me know if you would like his email address. 
 
I've created a page on the website with the full current proposals, 
  
An Eventbrite link will be available in April to enable one to sign up for The 
Reunion Dinner at Reed Hall. 

      

   

... and finally ... 

A reminder of our own get together . 
The annual cricket match with 

Broadclyst cricket Club  
Killerton Cricket ground 

2:00pm Sunday 30th June 
   

 

www.killerton-memories.co.uk 

 

   

Steve Hatton 
52 Foxley Drive 
Portsmouth 
PO3 5TG 
07972 841933 
steve@killerton-memories.co.uk 
  

     

 


